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26.3.20 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Just another quick one from me tonight just to say we’ve revamped the school 
closure page as it was getting a bit crammed with ideas! 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/school-closure-work-2/ 
 
It now has a separate page for learning at home 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/learning-links/ 
 
We’ve added project ideas for Rainbows here  
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/home-and-school-themes/ 
 
Thank you for your comments and praise regarding the frequently asked questions 
section, we hope some of those answers have put your mind at ease email in 
anything that you do need. 
We’ve made you a adults advice page including some information from Craig Tribe 
who is our educational psychologist on his thoughts for the new world we are in.  
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/advice-for-adults/ 
 
Again hoping you are staying safe. 
 
love Mrs Savage 
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Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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